Dr. Carol Fredericks
Superintendent of Schools
226 Quakertown Road
Quakertown, NJ 08868

April 24,2017
Dear Dr. Fredericks,

Enclosed please find the statement from my physician verifying my pregnancy and stating the
approximate date of birth as June 30, 2017. 1 anticipate working until the last day of the 2016~
2017 school year;, however, if necessary, I will use my accumulated sick days (not to exceed 20
school days — as per contract) if birth occurs prior to the end of the school year. I anticipate
returning to work on February I, 2018.

I am also requesting a Child Rearing Leave (Family Leave Acts) in accordance with the

Agreement between the QEA and Franklin Township BOE Article XIII, Section D2 at the
beginning of the 2017-2018 school year. :

Sincerely,

Jaclyn Nombre
Elementary Teacher/Special Education Teacher
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